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Media Advisory 
 
For immediate Release 

 
Media Lockup for Arar Commission’s Factual Inquiry Report  

 
 
Ottawa, September 13, 2006 – The Arar Commission’s Factual Inquiry Report will be 
delivered to the Governor in Council on Monday September 18, 2006. 
 
Media Lockup 
A media lockup will be held at the Conference Centre, 2 Rideau Street, Ottawa beginning at 
12:00 noon until 3:00 p.m. Monday September 18, 2006. 
 
Entry is restricted to journalists accredited through the Parliamentary Press Gallery. 
Journalists needing accreditation can contact John Waterfield at the National Press 
Gallery at (613) 992-6517, waterj@parl.gc.ca 
 
Statement by Commissioner O’Connor 
Dennis O’Connor, Commissioner of the Inquiry into the Actions of Canadian Officials in 
relation to Maher Arar will make a public statement - and will not take questions - at 
approximately 3:15 p.m. on Monday September 18, 2006 at the Committee Room at the 
Conference Centre. The prepared statement will be followed by a press conference by 
Commission Lead Counsel Paul Cavalluzzo. 
Documents will be made available on site and will be posted on line shortly after release.   
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For further information, contact: 
Francine Bastien 
Communications and Media Relations 
Tel: (613) 996-4741; Cell.(613) 299-6554 
E-mail: fbastien@bellnet.ca 
 
For more information on media accreditation or broadcast arrangements, contact: 
John Waterfield 
Manager of Operations 
Canadian Parliamentary Press Gallery 
Tel: (613) 992-4511  
E-mail: waterj@parl.gc.ca 
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